
 

Flying Needles  

 

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT: 

Greeting to All, 

Well here it the middle of 
February and makes me 
wonder if the year is going to 
go as fast as last month and 
this month.  

 
Fortunately we haven't really 
had any really bad weather 
yet. When it does get bad 
what do you like to work on? 
I myself like to get a cup of 
hot coffee and the latest 
book that I'm reading, 
and then work on the latest 
project that has caught my 
attention. I'm already 
working on some Christmas 
gifts for this year and trying 
not to get distracted 
by something new (which is 
really easy for me to do!)  

 

There’s lots going on this 
month and the next couple 
of months as the quilt show 
gets closer. At the meeting 

this month I'll introduce the 
nominating committee and 
they will introduce the new 
slate of officers for the next 2 
years and then we'll vote on 
them in March.  The monthly 
meeting is on the 28th of the 
month, but the workshop on 
English Paper Piecing is on 
Saturday the 23rd at Sager 
Creek Quilts. Then next 
month is the judging of the 
quilts for the show and the 
Judge will be our speaker 
that month and then in April 
the quilt show happens and 
then in May the Airing of the 
Quilts.   

 

And just a couple of quick 
notes, Please go online 
and register your quilts for 
the quilt show (and don't 
put it off until the last 
minute like I do.) March 
will be here before we 
know it and then the next 
thing you know the quilt 

show is here.  Help is 
available if you need 
assistance let us know, 
and we'll get it done.  

 

Also the last day for 
membership in the 
directory will be the 28th of 
this month. You can renew 
at the meeting with Mikki. 
If you don't renew that 
night you will not be 
included in this year’s 
directory.   We have 
around 85 people that 
have renewed and still 
about 65 that need to.  So 
please renew at the 
meeting this month.  

 

Well, I need to get busy 
and ready for work this 
week 
Happy Stitching!! 
 
David 

 
 

 

 

QUILT GUILD OF NW AR 

 PO Box 1641 

Rogers, AR 72757 

https://quiltguildnwa.edublogs.org  

 

NEXT MEETING 28th AT  

St Thomas Episcopal Church  

 



 

Elizabeth Ray Feb 3 

Betty  Blyholder Feb 5 

Paula Dutton Feb 7 

Georgiana Domingo Feb 9 

Ann Marie Steeneck Feb 12 

Nora Krein-Slikkers Feb 15 

Raymond Williams Feb 15 

Cassie Robinson Feb 18 

Brenda Krajewski Feb 19 

Joe Ann Reaves Feb 19 

Doree Rice Feb 27 

Onetta Clark Feb 29 

Norene Harmon Feb 29 
 

RESOLUTIONS AND REMINDERS 

 A couple people have sent (David) messages asking if the monthly meeting was on the 21st instead of 

the 28th. It is on the 28th and the workshop will be on the 23rd. I know that this is a little odd, but it'll 

be fine. Pam is going to teach the English Paper Piecing class on Saturday the 23rd 

and the only fee for the class is a $5.00 kit that you will purchase at Sager Creek 

Creeks when you attend the workshop. It'll be a fun class and I think classes are 

always fun when held in a quilt shop. If you’re interested in taking this class from Pam please contact 

Tina Lockwood and sign up. Once again I'm sorry for any confusion  

FEBRUARY BOARD MEETING – FEBRUARY 4, 2019 

Members Present:  David Moran, Laura Speer, Roberta Harris, Mikki Stone, Cindy Peter 

February presentation will be a trunk show by Barb Hancock, Margie Langanke, Betty Workman 

89 members have renewed so far.  The deadline to renew is February 28 at the meeting in order to be 
included in the 2019 directory.  Published directories will be available at the March Meeting.  

The Slate of officers will be announced at the February meeting.  The Guild will vote on it at the March 
meeting.  

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Q.U.I.L.T. of NW Arkansas 

02/04/19 Profit and Loss Standard 

January 2019 

Ordinary Income/Expense 

Income 

  Cuddly Quilts Donation   10.00 

  Program Income 

  Workshop Income   20.00 

Total Program Income   20.00 

Newsletter Income 

Newsletter    30.00 

Total Newsletter Income   30.00 

FEBRUARY 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

 



Interest Earned    33.49 

Advertising Income    

Membership Directory   168.00 

Total Advertising Income   168.00 

Quilt Show Income 

  Advertising    70.00 

  Booth Rental    100.00 

Total Quilt Show Income   170.00 

Membership Income 

  Q.U.I.L.T. Pins    5.00 

  Membership Dues   525.00 

Total Membership Income  30.00 

Total Income    961.49 

EXPENSE 

Administrative Expense 

  Bank Charges    7.07 

Total Administrative Expe...  7.07 

Raffle Expense 

  Raffle License    10.00 

Total Raffle Expense   10.00 

Venue Rental Expense 

  General Meeting   75.00 

Total Venue Rental Expen...  75.00 

Membership Expense 

  Newsletter Printing   91.25 

Total Membership Expense  91.25 

Quilt Show Expense 
  Office Supplies   10.74  
  Postage   200.13 

  Ribbons   376.79 
Total Quilt Show Expense   587.66 

  Programs Expense   994.50 

Total Expense    1,765.48 

Net Ordinary Income   -803.99 

Net Income    -803.99 

 

Q.U.I.L.T. of NW Arkansas 

02/04/19 Balance Sheet Standard 

As of January 31, 2019 

 

ASSETS 

Current Assets 

Checking/Savings 

  Money Market Account   32,892.39 

  Operating Account   1,878.12 

  Raffle Account    2,374.96 

Total Checking/Savings   37,145.47 

Total Current Assets   37,145.47 

TOTAL ASSETS    37,145.47 

LIABILITIES & EQUITY 

Equity 

Opening Balance Equity   41,054.00 

Retained Earnings   -3,104.54 

Net Income    -803.99 

Total Equity    37,145.47 

TOTAL LIABILITIES & EQ...   37,145.47 

JANUARY GUILD MEETING 

January 24, 2019 

57 members were present, with 3 new members 

Pam Goggans is hosting the workshop for February at Sager Creek Quilts in Siloam Springs:  English Paper Piecing 

Hexies.  Kits are $5 each.  Each kit makes one small project.  Thank you, Pam! 

Laura Speer brought kits with D-rings and ribbons.  Each spool makes 25 ribbons at 6' each.  These are for the 

awards and labels of the quilts at the show. Please sign up for a batch, and bring the finished ribbons to the 

February meeting.  

We have two options for security during the 2 nights of the show.  We can pay the Springdale Police Department 

to provide watchmen in the building for a fee from 6pm to 8am, or have the police do extra patrol during the 

night, providing a donation to the department.  All voted in favor of the added patrol.  Karen Harmony motioned 

to accept the vote, and Leanna Walker seconded it.   

Diane Crandall:  The Bentonville Library has two displays cabinets where we can show small quilts, merchandise 

for the store, etc., for the month of March.  Contact her with your materials. 



Sheila Bayles:  Registration is open for quilts to be shown!  Register early, 

please!  Deadline for registration is March 1st.  My address is:  6200 W. 

Buckeye Drive, Rogers, AR 72758. We need a printed photo on photo 

paper, and your registration fee.  Registration is not complete until we 

receive the printed photo and fee!  Registration forms are available at the 

February meeting, and on our 

website: http://quiltguildnwa.edublogs.org/quilt-show/quilt-show-

registration/ 

*Registration deadline is March 1 

*Send photos & registration fees to: 

Sheila Bayles 

6200 W. Buckeye Dr. , Rogers 72758 

*Postmark by March 1 or drop it by her house (call 

or text for directions) 

*Any questions or problems-call or text her: 479-

936-0725 

*Drop-off deadline 

March 15-see location 

list on blog registration 

page 

Adele 

Atha:  Please 

sew a sleeve to 

all of your 

donations for the small quilt auction!  Please bring 

them to the February Meeting. 

Joann Reeves:  Please sign up to volunteer for the 

show.  We have several lists to sign on for an hour 

each.  Anyone volunteering 4 hours or more gets 

free admission to the show.   

JANUARY SPEAKER:  DORIE HRUSKA 

Follow me on FaceBook, Instagram, and YouTube - **Forever Quilting - **Forever-

quilting.com 

Dorie has written three books, designed quilt patterns, and mastered the art of free motion quilting on a 

longarm.  She spends valuable time considering the best stitch patterns to enhance the design of the quilt, 

considering contours, and planning a path to keep her needle moving without stopping to move to another area.   

One feature that she showcased was her appliqué hexies. In 2006, after discovering a love for Hexagons, she 

started designing patterns and teaching classes on her method of hand piecing hexagon designs. The hexies on 

the quilts she showed us were appliquéd on while she quilted the “sandwich,” traveling across the piece from 

corner to corner.    

Her quilt, Flourishing Garden, featuring layered hexagon has won 

multiple awards including Best Machine quilting at the Ozark 

Piecemakers 2011 quilt show in Springfield Missouri.  

She likes Glide thread:  it has sheen, and shows up the designs of 

her quilting.  Two layers of batting work best for her:  80/20, with 

wool on top.   

Dorie’s quilts are beautiful, but I could not properly capture the 

beauty of her stitching.  

http://quiltguildnwa.edublogs.org/quilt-show/quilt-show-registration/
http://quiltguildnwa.edublogs.org/quilt-show/quilt-show-registration/


CUDDLY QUILTS 

We had 24 quilts and 6 crochet blankets turned in at the January 

meeting. 

 

SUNSHINE AND SHADOWS 

Anita Crosby recently lost her father.  Our sympathy for Anita and 
her family. 
 

Grace Grame is recovering nicely from her cancer surgery last 
week.  She will be receiving radiation and asks that you continue to 

keep her in your thoughts and prayers.  
 

Here's a report from Lori about Jeff that we're going to call our sunshine this month.  We wish 
Jeff continued healing.  
 

    Jeff did very well, but will need some time before he’s ready to go back to work. That 

chemo was strong!!! At one point his blood count was 0.0 for three days, but has recovered 

well. He still doesn’t have his immunity and has to wear a mask for several months and then 

will have to get all his baby shots and others all over! 

    Other than that and needing bloodwork every week he is totally normal. I’ve been trying 

to get him to start quilting- but no luck... yet! 

    Thank you all for being there for me!!! 

Lori Jones 
 

Here's hoping we have more sunshine next newsletter!  If 

you have a Sunshine or Shadow please let me know so 

we can send a card as well as let your quilting fiends 

know.  
 

@@@PICK UP YOUR CHANCE FOR THE DRAWING OF THE JAZZ SEWING 

MACHINE, WITH TROLLEY, EXTENSION TABLE, AND AN EXTRA 17 FOOT KIT IN 

ADDITION TO THE ONES THAT COME WITH THE JAZZ.$1 EACH, $5 FOR 6, OR 

$25 FOR 30 CHANCES. ROBERTA HARRIS 

 

FEBRUARY WORKSHOP 

English Paper Piecing Class 
Sat Feb. 23—10:00-2:00, Sager Creek Quilt Shop, 304 E Central St, Siloam Springs, AR 72761 



Supplies you will need to bring: 
Scissors—you will be cutting fabric as well as paper so if you like 
different scissors for these you will want to bring them both. 
*Thimble if you like to use them—this is optional 
*In your kit I will provide: 
*Paper Hexagons  
*Fabric 
*Hand Sewing Needle 
*Thread 
You are welcome to bring a sack lunch or snack if you like. 
English Paper Piecing (EPP), or Mosaic Patchwork as it is sometimes referred to, is traditionally created by 
cutting out a series of identical shapes (or a series of shapes that fit together in a geometric pattern) using paper 
or card to make templates. The paper templates are then wrapped in fabric pieces which are tacked (basted) to 
secure the fabric to the template. Once a series of paper wrapped and basted shapes are completed, these are 
sewn together. And once the quilt top (or coaster) is completed, the papers are removed. There are many 
different shapes sometimes used in EPP but we will be working with a Hexagon. 
EPP is a perfect portable project after some basic prep work. 
For this class we will be making one block which can be used to make a coaster or pin-cushion or it can be the 
start of your next big quilt. We will explore several options for making and preparing templates and stitching 
together one of the most basic EPP shapes—the hexagon. 
 

QUILT SHOW 2019 
The Quilt Show is coming up so quickly!  My goodness, I hope you are excited as we all are. 

 

We will have a display at the Springdale Public Library in March - not quilts for the show, but other 

quilts to advertise that we are having the show.  I will have a signup list at the February meeting. We 

need probably at least 10-15 wall hangings and small quilts. 

 

I will have the raffle quilt at the February meeting.  If you need more tickets this would be a good time to 

pick them up.  If you have tickets and need to turn them in….please do.   

 

Thank you for all your help and support — Joe Ann will be signing up volunteers - Roberta will 

have sewing machine raffle tickets available.  If you took ribbons to make at the January meeting, 

please return them at the February meeting.   Laura Speer 

HANDSOME HAND QUILTING: HANDMADE WITH NEEDLE & THREAD 

THE TEAM OF JOAN BEYETTE AND PAULA MARIEDAUGHTER IS PULLING TOGETHER 

A SPECIAL EXHIBIT ON HAND QUILTED QUILTS FOR THE SHOW IN APRIL. PLEASE CONSIDER 

LOANING A HAND QUILTED PIECE TO INCLUDE IN THIS EXHIBIT. CONTACT JOAN OR PAULA TO 

MAKE ARRANGEMENTS. WE WANT TO DISPLAY LOTS OF QUILTS!  



SPECIAL EXHIBIT: HAND QUILTING OFFERS A UNIQUE TEXTURE THAT MACHINE QUILTING 

CANNOT DUPLICATE. PLEASE EXAMINE THE DETAIL AND ADMIRE THE SKILLS USED IN ALL THESE 

HAND QUILTED QUILTS! SOME QUILTERS HAVE A PROFOUND KINSHIP WITH THE NEEDLE AND 

THREAD WHICH THEY USE TO MANIPULATE MILES OF THREAD TO SECURE THE THREE LAYERS OF 

A QUILT TOGETHER. MOST HAND QUILTERS HAVE A FAVORITE THIMBLE SHE CONSIDERS PART 

OF THE TOOLS SHE USES TO CREATE HER STITCHES THAT GROW INTO DESIGNS. SOME OF THESE 

QUILTS ARE ANTIQUES. OTHERS ARE CONTEMPORARY. A FEW OF THE QUILTS ARE TIMESPAN 

QUILTS MEANING THEY WERE BEGUN BY ONE WOMAN AND FINISHED BY ANOTHER WOMAN 

LATER.   

We are excited about the quilt show 
to be held on Friday, April 5 and 
Saturday, April 6. 
The set-up will begin on Thursday, April 4 and 
all the information and times are listed on the sign-
up sheets as well as the attachment to this 
newsletter. 

Thanks for taking time to sign up at our last 
meeting but we still have many more places 
available.  We did have more sign up this year than 
we usually do.  Thanks! 

We will have the sign-up sheets at the 
meeting so start thinking where you would like to 

volunteer.  You will receive free admission to the 
quilt show on the day you volunteer for working 
4 hours.  Our sign-ups are for an hour each so 
you are free to work, shop and see the quilts as 

you choose. 
Please invite your friends to help volunteer 

also.  We have had many volunteers who enjoyed 
meeting new friends and later joined your guild.  We 
have many spots to fill and welcome all volunteers.   

Thanks for your help.  Let's work together to 
make this our best quilt show ever!  Please call me if 
you have any questions. Joe Ann Reeves 479-619-
9204 

 

Small Quilt Auction 

It’s not too late to make a quilt or two for our Small Quilt Auction which takes place on Saturday, April 6th, at the 
Quilt Show.  We will still be accepting your small quilts at the February 28th and March 28th guild 
meetings.  The Auction is always a highlight of the Show, and bidding has been known to be fierce!  
The Small Quilt Auction is one of several ways that the Quilt Show generates monies that are used 

over the next two years to bring in our monthly programs and speakers.  Join the fun by making 
something for the auction . . . and if you’re lucky, you’ll take home a small quilt made by someone 
else.  No size is too small!  We ask that each quilt have a sleeve on the back for hanging at the show.  

Please fill out a form identifying your small quilt(s).  The yellow forms are available at the check-in 
table at our monthly guild meetings or on our blog.  For quilt turn in and any questions, contact 

Adele Atha at (479) 409-6539. 

 

Kudos to Ribbon Makers 

A SPECIAL THANKS to those 
members who volunteered to 
help with the Quilt Show 
ribbons!  The Specialty Ribbons 
for Best of Show, Judge’s 
Choice, Viewer’s Choice, and 
Mayor’s Choice were beautifully 

hand-crafted by Barb Hamernik.  
(Filling Sharon Phillips’ shoes 
after more shows than anyone 
can remember was no small 
task, but Barb was up to the 
challenge!)   
 

The Children’s 
Ribbons were 
once again 
made by 
Jeanette 
Strickert . . . and 
every children’s quilt is awarded 



a lovely applique sewing 
machine ribbon for their quilt 
show entry.     
 
The 1st, 2nd, 3rd, and Honorable 
Mention ribbons were created 
by Barb Hancock, Paula 
Mariedaughter, Carol Parrish, 

Kathy Garringer, Natalie 
McCrory, Therese Ramsey, 
Shirley Herbaugh, Suzanne 
Kittrell, and Adele Atha.  The 
fabric for the ribbons was 
donated by Sager Creek Quilts 
and Adele Atha.  

SUPER SATURDAY SEW IN – “Summer in the Park” 

First Presbyterian Church of Rogers, AR 

1901 S 26th St, Rogers, Arkansas 72758 

This is the quilt we will be making. You can pick any 

colors you would like. 

Supplies needed:  

1 jellyroll of print 

1 jellyroll of solid color 

12 1/2” ruler 

Cutting mat and rotary cutter 

Sewing machine 

ADVERTISING + SERVICES 

 

I am opening my own longarm quilting shop, 
"Laurie's Longarm Quilting & More".  
I have worked with Pat Coppola at Village 
Quilting for the past 10 years and she, I feel, has 
taught me well.  I won't officially start until after 
Village Quilting finishes up business, but I will 
be in the same building, the northern end, 
#103. I am able to take in quilts at this time so 
I'll be ready to start up quickly.  For now, you 
can call me at my new number, 479-321-0456, 
or see me at Village Quilting.   Thank you and I 
hope to be able to work with you on your 
quilting projects. 
 Laurie McCracken 
.

MOKA  
MOKA ARKANSAS - APRIL 12-13, 2019 – Entry Deadline: March 22, 2019 

Butterfield Trail Village: 1923 E. Joyce Blvd., Fayetteville, Arkansas 

Cost: $35.00 per person for every MOKA attendee 

Saturday lunch, snacks and drinks provided with Registration fee. 

The Trials of Sunbonnet Sue 

Hot NEW Stuff from 1930’s 

Show and Tell 

Two international speakers! 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1343429459131437/?acontext=%7B%22ref%22%3A%224%22%2C%22action_history%22%3A%22%5B%7B%5C%22surface%5C%22%3A%5C%22group%5C%22%2C%5C%22mechanism%5C%22%3A%5C%22main_list%5C%22%2C%5C%22extra_data%5C%22%3A%5B%5D%7D%5D%22%7D


 Linda Pumphrey – Author of Mountain Mist Historical Quilts  

 Margo Krager - Owner/Designer of Reproduction Fabrics.com 

For RESERVATIONS, CONTACT: CAROL BOURQUE>>> CBOURQUE@GMAIL.COM 

QUESTIONS: Ardith Wharry>>>ardith.wharry@gmail.com 479-936-4026 

MOKA-Missouri, Oklahoma, Kansas, Arkansas Quilt Study Group, is a regional quilt study group open to anyone 

interested in the study of quilts, quilt history, quilt patterns and quilt makers, past and present.  

MOKA Quilt Study Group meetings are held two times a year at a location in one of the four states we represent. 

Membership is open to all who are interested and there are no yearly dues. However, there is a fee to attend 

each meeting.   

DRIVING DIRECTIONS and MOTELS 

From the North: 

Take I-49 (71) South to Exit 67B (Johnson exit) 

Stay in the right lane to 71B South; stay in the 

right lane to stop light and turn right at that 

stop light onto Millsap Road; go about 300 

yards to La Quinta on the right side. 

LaQuinta Inn  749-587-8600 

720 Millsap Rd., Fayetteville, AR 72703 

Ask for MOKA room rate: $99 per night + tax. 

Deadline is March 29, 2019 

Sleep Inn 623-209-7626 

728 Millsap Rd, Fayetteville, AR 72703 

Ask for MOKA room rate: $89 per night plus tax 

From LaQuinta Inn and Sleep Inn to Butterfield 

Trail Village 

Take Millsap Road left to the stop light at 71B 

(College Ave.); turn left on 71B to Joyce Blvd. 

Staying in the right lane and taking turnout to 

East Joyce Blvd; Turn right on Joyce for about 1 

mile through 2 stop lights. After you pass 

Chambers Bank on your right, take the first 

driveway to the right; 1923 E. Joyce Blvd, 

Butterfield Trail Village.__ 

Fairfield Inn 

755 E Van Asche Drive, Fayetteville, AR 

479-551-9270 (or 315-560-3600) 

Ask for MOKA room rate: $119 per night + tax 

March 12 Deadline 

Courtyard by Marriott  479-571-4900 

600 E Van Asche Dr. Fayetteville, AR 

Ask for MOKA room rate: $129 per night + tax. 

March 29 Deadline 

From Fairfield Inn and Courtyard to Butterfield 

Trail Village 

Take Van Asche Drive to stop light; turn right 

onto Mall Ave and continue about one (1) mile 

to stoplight and turn right on Joyce Blvd; 

continue on Joyce Blvd about 1 mile through 

three (3) stop lights; After you pass Chambers 

Bank on your right side, take the first driveway 

to the right; 1923 

Joyce Blvd, Butterfield Trail Village 

Contac t  Us :  
 

President 
David Moran 
dbm72764@gmail.com 
479-236-6376 

Vice President & Treasurer 
Tina Lockwood 
blpinc@me.com 
479-751-4555 

Secretary & Newsletter 
Cindy Peter 
cndstlptr@gmail.com 
479-616-4400 

Quilt Show Co-Chairs 
Laura Speer 
lspeerster@gmail.com 
479-264-9792 

Roberta Harris 
robrics@att.net 
479-756-5962 

Programs/Workshops Chair 
Volunteer for it! 

Membership Chair 
Mikki Stone 
justquilting@sbcglobal.net 
479-366-5959 

file:///C:/Users/Cindy/AppData/Local/Packages/Microsoft.MicrosoftEdge_8wekyb3d8bbwe/TempState/Downloads/CBOURQUE@GMAIL.COM
mailto:ardith.wharry@gmail.com


 Mail:  
QUILT GUILD OF NW AR 

PO Box 1641 
Rogers, AR 72757

 

 
 We are offering INDIVIDUALS or VENDORS an additional opportunity to participate in the upcoming 
Quilt Show by a special ribbon you will attach to a quilt of your choice, if you so choose.  All will be listed in the 
Quilt Show Booklet as well.  Each ribbon will have your name and the one you are giving the ribbon for or the 
category you select.                    The types will be as follows: 
 
 MEMORIAL Ribbon   or   HONORARY Ribbon    or   SPONSOR Ribbon          at $25.00 each 
 
Circle Ribbon selection above: 
 
Given by ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
In Memory of ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
In Honor of __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Sponsor Type         Contact me below for options available 
 
 Should you have any questions, please feel free to e-mail me at robrics@att.net or give me a call at 
479.756.5962 or text.  I will gladly meet with you at your convenience and answer any questions you may have.  
Mail to:  Roberta Harris 2710 S Morlan Ave Springdale AR 72764. 
 
Deadline February 29, 2019 
 
   THANK YU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION 
 
   AND PARTICIPATION IN OUR QUILT SHOW 
 
   Roberta Harris, Vendor Chairperson 
 
  

mailto:robrics@att.net


*  REWARD  * 

QUILTERS WANTED 
 

The Quilt Show is just around the corner and we need your help to make it a success!  Volunteering  

to help is a great way to meet other members of the Guild and be a vital part of our main fundraiser. 

 

We all need to do our part by signing up for a four hour time period in one or more of the following  

areas.  You can split your time between more than one area and at different times for your convenience. 

 Quilt Rack Set Up - Thursday, April 4, at 9:00 AM.  All strong husbands, sons and friends welcome!! 

 Quilt Hanging – Thursday, April 4, at 10:00 AM.   

 Quilt Rack & Quilt Take Down – Saturday, April 6, at 4:00 PM. 

 Admissions Table – Collect $8 admission fee.  Children 12 & under free.  No senior discount. 

 Creative Hands Shoppe – SELL!   SELL!!   SELL!!!! 

 Raffle Quilt Table – Sell tickets! 

 Volunteer Table - Duties:  Direct volunteers to their stations; Hostess ribbons to be worn while 

volunteering. 

 Small Quilt Auction Set-up and Auction - Thursday, April 4 at 11:00 AM.  Auction - Saturday, April 6 at 

1:00 PM.   

 Available for Fill-in – Let us know if you are available to fill in if needed. 

 White Gloves or Quilt Angels – A really fun place to volunteer!  Duties include:  Monitor your assigned 

area;   

 NO FOOD OR DRINK;   Assist patrons wanting to see the back of quilts; REMEMBER:  Oil from skin will  

 damage quilt;   Protect quilts from ink stains;  Protect quilts from spills and most importantly – SMILE! 

 

Call Joe Ann Reaves at 479-619-9204, or e-mail at JoeAReaves@aol.com for the above sign-ups.  

  Show hours are Friday, April 5, 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM and Saturday, April 6, 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM. 

 

REWARD:   You will receive free admission to the quilt show for working a total of four hours per day!!! 

If you worked on the quilt show planning committee prior to the show’s set-up please let me know. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to call if you have any questions.  Thanks for your help.  Let’s work together 

to make this our best quilt show ever! 

 

Joe Ann Reaves 

Volunteer Chair 

619-9204 cell 

JoeAReaves@aol.com 

  



MOKA QUILT STUDY GROUP – Arkansas Spring 2019 
Registration Form 

Friday & Saturday, April 12 & 13, 2019 

Butterfield Trail Village, 1923 East Joyce Blvd. Fayetteville, AR 

 

NAME ___________________________________________ 

ADDRESS _________________________________________ 

CITY, STATE ______________________________ ZIP ______ 

PHONE ____________________ 

E-MAIL ADDRESS ___________________________________ 
Confirmation email will be sent back to you. If no email, you will receive a call. 

Per Person  $35.00 

Accompanying 
Guests or Spouse  

$35.00 per 
person 

Total Enclosed  ______ 

 

A catered lunch on Saturday is included in the registration fee. 
 

Refund Policy: Cancellations will be accepted for a total refund if received by the Treasurer (15) 

days or more before event. If cancellation is received 15 days or less, the registration fee will 

not be refunded. 

 

Questions? Contact Ardith Wharry, 479-936-4026 or ardith.wharry@gmail.com 

 

Make check payable to: MOKA QUILT STUDY GROUP 
 

Send completed registration form to: 

Carol Bourque 

33 Quantock Hills Dr. 

Bella Vista, AR 72715 

 

DEADLINE TO REGISTER  MARCH 22, 2019 

 


